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Mission Complete 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sherrye Cooke - HR (above left) Retired on 04/01/2016. Sherrye 

affectionately known as June (Cleaver) worked for Sabin – 

Scottsville for 29 years. She will be greatly missed, but has 

earned a well deserved retirement. Sherrye’s kindness and 

understanding was what made her so appreciated and admired 

during her time with us. Although now you will need a different 

reason to drink? Sherrye shared many stories about her years with 

us and her family, and now is creating more memories with her 

grandchildren in her leisure time. Sherrye was also quoted as 

saying “I hate you guys!” (She may have been just referring to me 

& Ed) , but you get the sentiment anyway. We wish her the best 

of memories – Past, Present & Future!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 Sabin Conservation Prizes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wildlife conservationists from around the world came together at 

the Bowery Hotel in New York City on May 31
st
 2016, to 

celebrate the winners of the 2015 Sabin Conservation Prizes. The 

awardees this year are Arturo Muñoz and Claudia Cortez for 

amphibian conservation, Sabine Schoppe for turtle conservation, 

and Maria Cecília M. Kierulff for primate conservation. This 

annual award is made possible by the Andrew Sabin Family 

Foundation in partnership with Global Wildlife Conservation, 

Conservation International, Turtle Conservancy, and the 

Amphibian Survival Alliance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GM Corner 

I am pleased to announce Cathy Bundschuh has taken the 

position of Human Resource Coordinator. Cathy has taken over 

the duties of the retiring Sherrye Cooke. Cathy has been with 

Sabin for 17 years and been an integral part of the Commercial 

Dept. Please join me in congratulating Cathy on her promotion. 

James Barrett 
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  Nuggets  
from the High Plains 

          June 2016 
 

    – Mark Kelly / SMC West 

 

 

 

Visitors to Sabin West thus far in 2016 include: 

 

Tomasz Stypulkowski (PKN Orlen), shown here enduring the 

hardships (outside) and pleasures (inside) of ice fishing on 

Lake Sakakawea. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dariusz Gebala (PKN Orlen) was treated to a trip to the south 

unit of Theodore Roosevelt National Park in the badlands. The 

bison, pronghorn antelope, wild horses, longhorn cattle and 

prairie dogs made for a memorable visit. North Dakota’s only 

national park is overseen by the National Park Service, 

celebrating 100 years of existence on August 25, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azhar Iqbal (TUV NORD/Takreer) was also a guest, pictured 

here (right) with master tour guide Dan Thorpe (Security). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breaking News 
 
Steve Helm (General Manager) and wife Becky are grandparents! 

 Hadessah (Dess) Pearl was born April 16, 2016 to daughter 

Heidi (below).  

Congratulations to all and welcome to the club, Steve and Becky!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

And what would a Nugget be without 2 more grandbabies for 

Mark (and Rene) Kelly (Lab)? 

 From zero to six granddaughters in 3.5 years!! Grandpa is 

dizzy… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dylan Missouri Kelly, born April 20, 2016 (below). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great summer everyone! 
-M.Kelly 
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Submit news for any section of the Nugget to Marty Spoor in the Furnace Area (ext. 267) 

Submissions for the December issue are due by Friday, December 16, 2016

Employees News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 03/22/16 Charlie Flickner (Furnace Supervisor) and his 

wife Cheryl welcomed their 4
th

 grandchild. Earl James 

“Jay” Lergner V (above) was born to Charlie’s daughter 

Tara and her husband Jamie. Jay was 20.5” and weighed in 

at 114.8 T/O’s. He was also welcomed home by his big 

sister Charlotte. Congrats to the happy family. 

 

 

On 01/11/16 Kenny Swart (Maintenance Supervisor - 

retired) passed away at the age of 80. Kenny worked for 

Sabin Scottsville from 1977 to 1997 when her retired. He 

was a funny and knowledgeable part of Sabin Metal during 

the start up of the Scottsville Plant. His laugh and smile will 

be remembered by all of us who knew him both 

professionally & personally. Our condolences go out to his 

family on their loss. 

 

 

Also on 04/09/16 Harlow Witter (Furnace Maintenance – 

retired) passed away. He was with Sabin Scottsville for 22+ 

years, from 1981 to 2004 when he retired (below left). 

Harlow always had a joke on his tongue & a smile on his 

face. You could always count on smiling when you ran into 

him. Harlow will be greatly missed by all those who knew 

him. We send our condolences to his family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Notice! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andy Sabin quickly grew tired of his “Hillary for Prison 2016” 

signs continually disappearing and decided to take desperate 

measures. Desperate enough to include an electric fence!The 

Hamptons resident began displaying the signs to voice his 

disapproval of Democratic presidential contender Hillary Clinton, 

but the very first sign didn’t last much longer than a day, 

according to the New York Post. 

So Sabin went to work to secure the signs and they now sit atop a 

pair of 12-foot poles behind an electric fence with yellow warning 

signs, under the watchful eye of a surveillance camera, the Post 

reported. 

 
Thank You 

Ok Great, I would like to thank everyone who helped with this 

edition of the Nugget. If anyone would like to share Sabin related 

news, from any of our locations, please contact me, Marty Spoor 

at the Scottsville Plant {585} 538-2194 ext.267 or 

martys@sabinmetal.com . 
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